DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
P i — - ity of e Engineering Division — Traffic Section
“ .. meeting community needs . . . enhancing quality of life. 2625 E. Glendale Avenue
Appleton, WI 54911

TEL (920) 832-5580

FAX (920) 832-5570

To: Municipal Services Committee

From: Eric Lom, City Traffic Engineer

Date: June 17, 2022

Re: Recommended award of the Unit P-22 Pavement Marking Maintenance Contract (Epoxy)

Quotes were opened for the Unit P-22 Pavement Marking Maintenance Contract on June 16, 2022, as a means of
establishing unit prices for this annual maintenance contract, which generally involves the installation and
replacement of durable epoxy longitudinal and transverse pavement markings throughout the City.

Quotes were solicited from the only two contractors that provide this service in Wisconsin that we have had positive
experiences with. Only one quote was received (the other contractor stated they were unable to take on any additional
work this year). The only quoter, Century Fence Company, has performed this type of work directly for the City
many times in the past, and always with excellent results.

Based on this, we recommend award of the contract to Century Fence Company in an amount not to exceed
$75,376.05 (the Main Quote only, plus $5000 for unanticipated work). This dollar amount is based on the
combination of available budgeted funds for pavement marking maintenance (17022) and pavement markings that
will be completed for other city projects (17014, 4240, etc.).
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